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To whom it may concern,

A year ago the Town of Caledon invoked an Interim Control By-law (ICBL) no. 2022-
075 which put a temporary freeze on permitted land use and provided an opportunity
to review and update policies and zoning in relation to aggregate developments. I
understand this By-Law expires October 17 2023.

I request that Town Council vote to renew the ICBL for a second year and allow Town
Planning staff the additional time needed to review the detailed studies. We all want a
more robust aggregate policy.

Thank you,

Michael Coupland


